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I-70 ramps scheduled to reopen in Junction City 

Tentatively planned on Thursday, May 2, the westbound I-70 on ramp at exit 301 and the 

westbound I-70 off ramp at exit 299 will be reopening as construction progresses for the 

pavement replacement project on I-70 in Junction City. The westbound on ramp at exit 299 

and the westbound off ramp at exit 298 in Junction City will remain closed at this time.  

Traffic on westbound I-70 will be reduced to one lane in each direction from just west of 

mile marker 298 to just east of mile marker 299 and traffic on eastbound I-70 will be 

reduced to one lane in each direction from just west of mile marker 295 to just east of mile 

marker 299 while median crossovers carry one lane of westbound traffic through 

construction on the eastbound lanes in Junction City. 

In late June or July, when the project reaches the ramps at exit 296, KDOT and the City of 

Junction City will replace all pavement on the Washington Street roundabout. 

Phase Two is scheduled to be completed in November 2024. Phase Three is scheduled to 

begin in March 2025 and will replace the deteriorated pavement in the eastbound lanes. All 

phases of this project are to be completed by December 2025, weather permitting. Wildcat 

Construction Co. Inc. and Subsidiaries, of Wichita, is the prime contractor of this $30 

million project. 

KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 

driving through a highway work zone. For more information on the project, visit 

https://www.ksdot.gov/bureaus/divOperat/i_70pavementreplacementproject.asp.  

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

mailto:Ashley.perez@ks.gov
https://www.ksdot.gov/bureaus/divOperat/i_70pavementreplacementproject.asp
https://www.facebook.com/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation-Northcentral-Kansas-344111408933062/
https://twitter.com/NCKansasKDOT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

